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PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS  

National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard  
NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS AND HEADQUARTERS SERVICE SUPPORT GROUP 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE  

139 25th Street, Port Area  

1018 Manila  

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

ITB No.: 013-2024 
 

REFURBISHMENT OF O/CG-6, CGASO, AND COA OFFICE 

 

Notice is hereby issued to declare the POSTPONEMENT of the Opening of Bids for the 

abovementioned procurement project due to lack of quorum. 

 

In addition, under Section 29. Bid Opening of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules of R.A. 

9184, “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC 

shall take custody of the bids submitted and rescheduled the opening of bids on the next 

working day or the soonest possible time through the issuance of Notice of Postponement to 

be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of the procuring entity concerned.” 

 

In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and rescheduled on 15 May 2024 at 

01:00 PM. The deadline for the submission of bid will remain scheduled on 13 0900H May 

2024. 

 

All interested parties may access the Opening of Bids Video Conference through this link: 

https://www.facebook.com/NHQHSG?mibextid=ZbWKwL using the Facebook Platform as 

scheduled. 

 

For any questions, course your queries through official e-mail at hsgbac@gmail.com.   

 

Please be guided. 

 

FOR THE CHAIRMAN, HSSG-BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE:  
  

 

  

 

HANNA LYKA L BALINDAN  

CG ENS  

Head, BAC Secretariat 
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